
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

CITY OF HARTINGTON 
 

 PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that the City of Hartington will hold a public hearing at 5:00 P.M. 

on Monday, October 28th, 2024 at the Hartington City Hall, 107 W. State Street, Hartington, Nebraska for 

the following: 

 A request from Carley Christensen to review the final plat of Lots 7A & 7B, Block 49, Original 

Town of Hartington, Cedar County, Nebraska.  Being a Replat Lots 7, Block 49, Original Town of 

Hartington, Cedar County. 

Brittni Benscoter 

City Clerk-Treasurer 

City of Hartington 

 

 


